Dear users:


Just to follow up on yesterday's message sent to you regarding our Banner Finance Go Live activities, here are some of the major events I want to report to you:

1. Budget was loaded today in all funds, except for funds 76 and 21.

2. Ellen Lyon, Accounts Payable Supervisor wants everyone to know that we cut the first live check from the Banner system, and completed the first check run of Direct Pay in Banner yesterday. Purchasing Department also issued the first live Purchase Order from the Banner system.

3. Just a reminder, the new Banner Direct Pay (previously known as Check Request), Trip Voucher, Travel Advancement and Mileage forms are available on line at:         http://business.fhda.edu/accounting/bannerforms

        a) Print them out, fill them in, attach the necessary back-up documentation,  and obtain the necessary approvals.
        b) Send the completed forms, and supporting documentation, to the District Accounts Payable Department for processing.

4. We are going to turn on the Banner electronic approval for purchasing requisition on July 15. For those people who have not attended Banner Self Service module training, we still have training space available in July and August (see attached document). Please contact Kari Elliott, EIS Administrative Assistant at x 6917 to reserve your training space. You need to attend Banner training before you can login to the Banner system.
 
5. For the past history of Banner Finance Go Live information, please go to:
http://www.fhda.edu/eis/eis_news

Thank you.

Chien Shih
Director, Information Systems and Operations
Foothill-De Anza Community College District
12345 El Monte Road
Los Altos Hills, CA 94022
voice(650)949-6139
e-mail: shihchien@fhda.edu
website: http://ets.fhda.edu/ 
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